
 

We're pleased to announce the acquisition of Nelson & Co, PC. 

January 6, 2022 

 
The merger with Nelson further bolsters InSite’s strategic plan to provide a full range of engineering 
services for both public and private water and wastewater utilities while expanding its geographical 
base. 
 
The team at Nelson has been providing civil and process engineering services throughout Alabama 
and Tennessee for the past three decades. During this time, they have served numerous public and 
private owners while providing great value to their projects and their clients. This philosophical 
approach to long-term client relations is consistent with that of InSite and enhances the positive 
aspects of this merger. The Nelson staff will remain intact and continue to thrive as they become a 
part of the InSite Engineering team. 
 
This acquisition by InSite will immediately create greater breadth and capacity in the services offered 
by both firms, but particularly in the areas of water/wastewater treatment and water resources 
engineering. The merger of the two firms will add strength and capacity to the company and solidify 
its position as a premier provider of consulting services to selected public and private customers 
across the region. 
 
InSite is excited to add the staff of Nelson to its team and looks forward to adding their knowledge 
and expertise to the firm as it continues to grow and expand its operations. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.linkedin.com/posts/insiteengineering_alabama-business-mergers-activity-

6884876956949647360-5zJp/  
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